
 

 

  

 
TO: Members of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 

Committee  
 
FROM: Rob Anderson, Recreation Division Coordinator 
 
MEETING DATE: February 28, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Report APRAC12-003  
 Presentation by the City’s Recreationist for Summer Aquatics, 

Instructional Sports, Promotions, & the Queen Alexandra 
Community Centre 

 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to introduce a presentation by the City’s Recreationist for Summer Aquatics, 
Instructional Sports, Promotions, & the Queen Alexandra Community Centre. 
 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report APRAC12-003 dated February 28, 2012, of the 
Recreation Division Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That a presentation from Stephanie Fraser, on the Recreation Division’s Summer 
Aquatics and  Instructional Sports programs, Promotions, and the Queen Alexandra 
Centre be received for information. 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There is no budget or financial implication resulting from the approval of the 
recommendation of report APRAC12-003.   
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BACKGROUND 

The City’s Recreation Administration Division is responsible for summer aquatics at the 
City’s two beaches and 5 wading pools, various instructional sport programs, 
promotional activities, and overseeing the management of the Queen Alexandra 
Community Centre.  
 
Staff wishes to provide the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee with 
information on the programs, services, and activities related to these responsibilities, 
through a presentation delivered by Stephanie Fraser, the City’s Recreationist directly 
responsible for these areas.  
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Rob Anderson  
Recreation Division Coordinator  
 
 
Contact Name: Rob Anderson 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1833 
Fax: 705- 748-8824 
E-Mail: randerson@peterborough.ca  
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